
Our Ref: C2007/178 1 
Contact Officer: Hew Atkin 
Contact Phone: (02) 6243 1363 

9 October 2007 

Australian 
Competition & 
Consumer 
Commission 

GPO Box 3131 
Canberra ACT 2601 I 

23 Marcus Clarke Street 
Canberra ACT 2601 

tel: (02) 6243 1 1 11 
fax: (02) 6243 1 199 

Mr Chris Stamford 
General Manager 
Mining Industries Branch 
Department of Industry Tourism and Resources 
GPO Box 9839 
Canberra ACT 2601 

Dear Mr Stamford 

Authorisations A91060-91062 submitted by Dalrymple Bay Coal Terminal Pty Ltd - 
request for material to be excluded from the public register 

I refer to your submission regarding the above application for authorisation lodged with the 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 5 October 2007. 

I have considered your request that personal contact details included in the submission be 
excluded from the ACCC's public register. 

As you are aware, the ACCC is generally required under section 89 of the Trade Practices Act 
1974 (the Act) to place documents provided to it in relation to an application for authorisation 
on the ACCC's public register. The Act provides that a person submitting a document in 
relation to an authorisation application may request that the document or parts thereof be 
excluded from the public register by reason of the nature of certain information contained in 
the document. 

As a person authorised to make a decision for and on behalf of the ACCC in relation to such a 
request, I advise that the personal contact details included in the submission will not be placed 
on the public register. 

This letter has been placed on the ACCC's public register. Should you have any queries in 
relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Hew Atkin on (02) 6243 1363. 

Yours sincerely --. 

Scott Gregson 
General Manager 
Adjudication Branch 


